Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 9:19 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] OBJECTION to DA2023/0130, Site: T09A Church Street LIDCOMBE NSW
2141; Lot 1 DP 778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear council,

| have heard some disturbing reports of introducing a rubbish centre here in lidcombe, specifically at 109A Church
Street. This is absolutely disgusting and unacceptable, instead of making way for a Westfield or anything useful for
the prosperity of this suburb, some stone head wants to install a rubbish centre here.

Lidcombe is beginning to prosper, if a rubbish centre does get installed this will ruin the suburb’s value. Most notably,
property values will significantly decrease, air and noise pollution will increase, also negatively impact the tranquility
of the suburb and the health and safety of local residents.

Please do whatever it takes to move this elsewhere or cancel the plan to install a rubbish centre here in lidcombe.
Move it to the rural areas where barely anyone resides in.
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